
 
Sunday, August 2, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I hope you are all safe and well at home. I am sorry to email you on a Sunday evening but I 
felt I needed to give you some information about the week so you could organise yourselves 
and your families.  
 
The Premier, Daniel Andrews has announced that we will all go into Stage 4 restrictions. I 
am waiting on confirmation from the Catholic Education Office so we can plan our way 
forward.  
 

Tuesday, August 4 will be a student free day.  
 
As all children are learning remotely this will mean your child will not be required to complete 
any school learning on Tuesday. Google Meets will also not occur on Tuesday, as the staff 
meet and clarify the guidelines from the Government and Catholic Education Melbourne and 
plan our way forward.  
 
Remote Flexible learning will occur on Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. I will send further information as it unfolds this week.  
 
Please stay safe and pray that this will be over soon. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Jackie Byrne 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


